
I would like to inform you that MAGNA is still active in Refugee registration facility in 

Slavonsky Brod, and that we are again searching for medical doctor (preferably Paediatrician, 

but possibly also GP or Emergency doctor).  

We published our advertisement at ReliefWeb again: 

http://reliefweb.int/job/1236411/medical-doctor.  

The closing date is written on 15
th

 January, but we are searching for doctors continuously, 

since the length of the contract can be negotiated based on doctor’s availability (3 months 

commitment is a big asset, but we can agree on shorter term as well), so we will consider 

applications after this date too. 

I would be very grateful if you could please share this advertisement with your colleagues. 

Best regards, 

Kateřina Struhová  

Field Project Coordinator 

Tel: +385 91 6196 631, +420 604 978 639 

e-mail: struhova@magnadetivtisni.cz 

  

MAGNA – Medical aid here and now 

Sládkovičova 7, 811 06 Bratislava, Slovak Republic 

Follow us on Facebook and MAGNA International 
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